
‘TRANSPORT WORKERS’ 
UNION STRIKE IMPACT IN 
FINNISH PORTS 

EUA Advisory 
Mar 11, 2024 

Dear Valued ONE Customer, 

Finnish Transport Workers’Union AKT has begun their strike impacting all 
Finnish ports and  
terminals on 11th March at 6 AM until 25th March at 6 AM. The Union AKT 
has declared the  
strike in opposition to proposed amendments by the country’s government 
to labour  
legislation.  

The strike will have significant implications widespread across the Finnish 
society and  
specifically all Finnish port operations will be suspended as a 
consequence.  

All vessel operations in Finnish ports, gate moves and handling of 
containers within  
terminals are now suspended until 25th March at 6 AM. 

You may also refer to our published schedule: 
https://ecomm.one-line.com/ecom/CUP_HOM_3001.do?sessLocale=en 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact your sales 
account representative for additional support:  
https://eua.one-line.com/standard-page/office-location 

Yours faithfully, 
Ocean Network Express Ltd. 
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